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John,
Thank you for your comments. We’ll make sure they are part of the public record.
Respectfully,
Mirtha Becerra
Missoula City Council-Ward 2

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 5, 2022, at 1:20 AM, John Wolverton <yodelingdog@hotmail.com> wrote:

﻿
Dear Council Members,

This town is experiencing a housing crisis that is putting pressures on the working class and young adults unlike anything seen in many
generations.

At virtually no expense to city coffers you have it in your power to add 200 apartments into our housing stock. Plus I'll suggest there should be
allowance for even more units within this development.

Please approve this rezone application.

Sincerely,
John Wolverton
8th St.
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